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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I wish to send this email as my submission against the abortion reform proposed by Mr
 Pyne MP. 

I care deeply about the unborn child, as it is impossible for science to guarantee that
 abortion is not killing.  I believe the new reforms offer no guarantees of protection against
 cruelty.

Yours faithfully
Susan Lorraine Garry
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